
Teacher Report April ASC/Board Report

Things have been quiet the last several
weeks because several of our migratory ed
families have been out of town for the Sitka
herring fishery. We have continued making good
progress in our subjects. The elementary students
currently in town have started a geology unit in
science that they are enjoying. Our middle
schooler has been making progress in his
courses. His life skills class has made our school
lunch menu much more exciting.

Our internet has been working fairly well
lately, but is still glitchy at times. I have heard no
more talk of them coming out to try to improve our
internet or do some maintenance, but will send a
reminder so that we can get an update.

I know Michaela has been keeping busy
with the organization and recruitment that needs
to happen for next Fall’s AATTSA program. Thank
you Michaela.

We are ready to complete our state testing and have it scheduled for the school
week of April 15-18. The AK-Trails students in Port Armstrong are going to try to make it
over for their testing as well. We have completed our practice testing and should be all
set for that.


